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Is the State IT system at risk? A recent audit had several recurring findings related to IT
security, which showed agencies had not implemented past recommendations to fix
them.

MADISON - Is the state of Wisconsin at risk for a cyber-attack? A new audit from the Legislative
Audit Bureau (LAB) shed light on what may be vulnerabilities in the state’s Information
Technology (IT) system that could affect every business, taxpayer, student or recipient of state
services.

In some cases, problems are so serious that LAB auditors could not reveal details in fear of
creating additional vulnerabilities for hackers to exploit.

The audit described problems related to a lack of protection in computer security, a lack of
adequate security policies, procedures and standards, which increased the risk of fraud.

Disturbingly, many of these weaknesses are recurring. In several cases, past audits found
similar problems.
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